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21 June 2018

Mrs. Natalia Kotsyriy

Head

Territorial Department of the State

Judicial Administration of Ukraine in Volyn Region

Dear Mrs. Kotsyriy,

It is a great honour and privilege for me to inform you of the successful completion of the
169th International Training Course on “Criminal Justice Practices against Illicit Drug Trafficking”
in which Mr. Thor Vitaliyovych YASELSKY] from your office participated and made constructive
contributions. Enclosed, please find the tentative version of UNAFEI Newsletter No. 156, which

will provide you with information on what was achieved during the Course.

Mr. Yaselskyi actively participated in all of the programmes and played a leading role.
In the Individual Presentation Session, he delivered a very informative presentation entitled
“Controlled Delivery and the Fight against Illicit Drug Trafficking in Ukraine”. It related closely
to the main theme of the Course according to the current situation in Ukraine, and attracted the
attention and interest of the audience because of its outstanding quality with a careful examination
of the relevant issues. He was also well-prepared for the presentation, and contributed
significantly to the various disscussions throughout the Course. For the Group Workshop Session,

he was selected by his peers to be Co-Chairperson and carried out the function effectively.

Availing myself of this opportunity, I would like to express my deep appreciation and
gratitude for his outstanding contribution to the success of the Course. 1 hope that in the future
you will continue to extend your cooperation to the activities of my Institute by sending

participants of the same high calibre as Mr. Yaselskyi.

We look forward to maintaining our relationship with your agency, and please do not
hesitate to provide us with guidance on improving our programmes so that we can better meet your

needs.
Yours sincerely,

A

Keisuke Senta
Director
UNAFEI



